Gdansk, 22nd of December 2023
Statement of the University Authorities of the Medical University of Gdansk

In light of the recent tragic events that took place in Prague, we would like o
express our deepest sympathy to the entire Academic Community of our

partner Charles University.

The Medical University of Gdansk academic community offers sincerest
condolences to its Czech friends and colleagues. We extend our special
sympathy to the families and loved ones of the victims of all those affected. At
the same time, we express our solidarity with the Academic Community of
Charles University in Prague. The Medical University of Gdansk expresses its firm

opposition to any form of violence. We join in deep pain at this difficult time.
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